
Stateline  casinos  down,
statewide revenues are up
While overall Nevada casinos posted higher revenues in March
compared  to  2016,  Stateline  casinos  went  in  the  other
direction.

On the South Shore the $16.7 million win was 2.3 percent less
than a year ago.

The Nevada Gaming Control Board released the numbers on April
26.

Statewide, casinos reported taking in $991 million in March,
7.4 percent year-over-year gain.

For the first quarter of 2017, the numbers are higher for the
state and Stateline compared to 2016.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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